West Warwickshire Branch of the Pony Club
February Half term PROGRAMME 2020
To Attend Rallies
· Complete the Rally Form and return by dates shown.  Late applicants will not be accepted.  Cheques for Rally Fees payable to West Warwickshire Branch of the Pony Club. Please enter online if possible.
· Having applied to attend a rally it is discourteous not to turn up, this causes inconvenience to Instructors and other members.  Please be sure to notify Caroline Chadwick or Lucy Jackson ASAP if you are unable to attend a rally you have applied for.

· Please be Punctual.  Be ready to ride 10 minutes before given time.

· Please remember to thank your instructors and the Landowner/Proprietor of the venue at the end of the rally.

· Be sure on returning home that your pony is checked over and is comfortable and provided with water and feed.

	Tuesday 18th February 
ON LINE WR


	Working rally at Solihull RC suitable for all 

Rally fee £7.50



	Wednesday 19th February 
ON LINE BL
	Cross Country Training with Bill Levett 

Little Charingworth Stud

Chipping Campden

GLOS

GL55 6XY

For members jumping 80cm and above
Rally Fee £35

	Thursday  20th February
ON LINE NS
	Novice SJ from poles to 2’6

At Solihull RC

Rally Fee £6



	Thursday  20th February

ON LINE MK
	Mandy Kent SJ training 

At Solihull RC

For members jumping 80 cm and above

Rally Fee £15 



	Friday 21st February 
ON LINE BG
	Unmounted fun for members aged 10 and above
At the Bear Grills adventure NEC £25



To apply for rallies go to this link - www.wwpc.entrymasterlite.co.uk
Applications for Rallies close online Thursday 13th February 

Times available on the website Saturday 15th February.
